





8 Waldegrave Road, Teddington Middlesex, TW11 8GT www.rhp.org.uk



Our Ref: TE150523 2023

Name Add1 Add2 Add3

Post

15 May 2023

Dear Residents

## Ham Close Regeneration: ground Surveys May 2023

In preparation for the proposed start of construction later in the year, our development partner Hill are continuing to undertake a number of site surveys at Ham Close.

These works will be carried out by their sub-contractor Enzygo, and will start on Monday 22 May. The work will last for up to seven working-days, potentially running into the beginning of the following week after starting. All areas of ground being surveyed will be protected by either Herras fencing or hoarding during the survey.

To allow Enzygo to undertake their work as safely as possible, please could we ask that you and other members of your household (especially children) don't approach their staff.

## Indicative locations where ground surveys are taking place:







There will be no vehicle access to all Hornby House Garages during this time as one of the deeper ground surveys will be taking place there. The area in front of these garages will be protected as an added safety measure. However, these garages will be able to be accessed on foot. We recommend that you make arrangements ahead of the ground survey works to avoid any potential inconvenience.

We also ask that all cars that park in front of Hornby House Garage, park elsewhere during these days.

If you would like to ask any questions about the site surveys or about the regeneration of Ham Close, please contact either myself, Simon Cavanagh or Brett Wild on 0800 032 2433 or e-mail us at <a href="mailto:customer.services@rhp.org.uk">customer.services@rhp.org.uk</a> using the subject heading Ham Close Regeneration.

Kind regards

Tracey Elliott

Project Manager, RHP